
From: Debbie Torch <debbietorch@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2023 8:03 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 2929 Plymouth Rd. 
 
 
Hello,  
 
I strongly urge that we preserve the existing Alden Dow building and repurpose its use.   
Drive-through lanes are unsightly, and vehicles using them contribute to noise and air pollution, even more 
so while idling in line.   
The intersection at Prairie is very busy already with neighborhood traffic and as an access to Thurston and 
Clague schools. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Deborah Torch 
neighborhood resident 
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